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From the Principal’s Desk 

Can you believe the term is more than half over? I can’t! Time is flying past!  

Lots of great learning has been taking place at BCCS, both academic and so-

cial. Thanks to all the parents who made the effort to come out for the Book 

Week Costume Parade and morning tea with their children. It was lovely to 

be able to enjoy some fun time together and marvel at some people’s ingenui-

ty! As you could tell from the photos in last week’s newsletter, many people 

went all out! It was a great way to celebrate the many great books published 

in Australia, and to reiterate to our children the treasure that can be found 

in books. 

The students have been enjoying their mentoring time on Friday afternoons, 

and have probably shared some stories about the fun things they do. This is a 

time for them to “share life” with trustworthy, upright adults who have 

gained some wisdom thorough their lives, and want to share it with the     

students, in the hope that they might help prepare them to live their lives 

wisely. 

The K,1,2 class has been thinking about co-operation in our Values lessons. 

We’ve been considering the many times that working together will make a job 

faster and easier. In the Bible, Paul talks about the church being like a body, 

with everyone having their own job to do, but everyone needing to work to-

gether as well. This is certainly true for our little school, also. Each student, 

each staff member, each parent has a unique part to play to ensure the suc-

cess of the school. Each can choose to go their own way, and stubbornly ad-

here to their own way of doing things, or can choose to cooperate and com-

promise, in order to ensure this school is a safe, healthy, fun place where 

children can learn and grow to be the amazing people they were made to be. 

Nancy Root    

Interim Principal. 

Calendar 
2018 

 

Term 3 
 

Week 5:   (This week!)   

Monday 27th August :  Start of Read-a-thon  - keep collecting sponsors 

 

Week 6:   
Monday 3rd September : Naplan trials 

Tuesday 4th September : Naplan trials 

 

Week 7:   
Monday 10th September : Reading is finished time to collect money! 

 

Week 8:   
Wednesday 19th September : K-2 History Excursion to the Museum 

Friday 21st September : Money to school for the Read-a-thon 

 

Week 9:   
Wednesday 26th September : Read-a-thon Dress-Up the teachers when                                      

    our school goal is reached! 

Thursday 27th September : Mr Bull and Mrs Whalley away - something  

    special will be planned for this day 

 

Friday 28th September : LAST DAY OF TERM  

 

(Please note, last week’s newsletter had the final week of term being  

week 10.  This is incorrect! There are only 9 weeks this term.) 



 

SCHOOL BUS BACK 

IN OPERATION 
Remember to text the bus 

phone if you need to change 

details of pick up or drop off 

of your child/ren.  If your 

child is NOT catching the 

bus in the morning please 

text the school bus,  

BEFORE 7:30am  

 

School Bus No. 

0475 908440 
 

 

 

ASSEMBLY 
All Parents are welcome to 
join us at Friday morning 
devotions and assembly.  

Tea and coffee will be 
available afterwards, along 

with a prayer time every 
second week. 

 

  

Do you want 

to know 

what is go-

ing on at 

school? 

 

Please download the latest 

update of the school stream 

app.  You may need to manu-

ally make this happen, by go-

ing to your app store and se-

lecting “update”. You will 

need to create a personalised 

account and this will allow 

us to make better use of this 

app!  A form will be coming 

home for families to fill in. 

Please remember to check that 

your child has their WATER 

BOTTLE and a piece of 

FRESH FRUIT or VEG for 

crunch and sip, daily.   

Uniform Policy 

Please remember that it is still winter.  And we are still getting 

mornings that are –3°.  Students may wear shorts under their 

trackpants and if the day turns hot, they can ask for permis-

sion to take the trackpants off.  (If your child is likely to do 

this PLEASE make sure their pants are CLEARLY LABELLED!)  

As the weather warms up we will be re-evaluating whether 

trackpants are needed, but at this stage please ensure your 

child still wears them to school. 

Also note that any necklaces worn to school must be worn on 

the inside of clothing.   

For a full copy of our uniform policy, please ask the office. 

Congratulations!!! 

Tahlia Bowen won an award in the 

write-on competition for her poem 

“Two Boys” which was published in 

last weeks newsletter.  This is her 

second year as a finalist! Way to go! 

For full details: 
http://

educationstand-

ards.nsw.edu.au/

wps/portal/nesa/

about/news/media-

releases/media-

release-detail/

writeon-competition-winners-revealed?

 WATCH THIS SPACE! 

 

 

One of our teachers Val Clark has 

written an article about her school 

art program, which has been      

published in the “Teach Journal” 

Links will be posted next week or if 

you would like to view a hard copy, 

ask the office. 
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